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The Racine County Republican Party Election Fraud Committee is Asking Racine County 

Municipal Clerks to Assist in Cleaning Up Voter Registration. 
 

The Racine County Republican Party Committee on Election Fraud is now in possession of the 

Wisconsin Election Committee (WEC) voter registration database for Racine County. Upon review of 

this database, the Committee has found multiple irregularities within the data that have drawn much 

concern: 

 Over 23,000 voters registered using the same phone number. WEC has addressed this on their 

website as a “default” number used in the city of Racine prior to 2005, but we found over 100 

voters that registered after 2005 including 38 active voters that were registered in 2020 with this 

same number.  

 Who registered these people in the 2020 election cycle with this number?  

 How did this number move with 63 people who moved over to other Wisconsin counties, even 

when they re-registered?  

 If this is an auto fill “default” program, why are there 131,687 people without phone numbers 

registered in Racine County. 

 If this used to be a city of Racine phone number - for which department/office/person, did it 

belong to? 

 

We also found 4,120 people registered using the date 1/1/1918, 1 person registered using date 1/1/1916, 

and 40 people with no date. This is a violation of our equal protection rights. WEC says they do not 

know when the person was registered.  

 

 Why would you not require these people to re-register to ensure the voter database is clean, up-

to-date, and accurate? 

 How can you explain maintaining a database with obvious errors, out-of-date information, and 

anomalies that simply just don’t stand up to scrutiny and logic? 

 
The Racine County Republican Party Committee on Election fraud is submitting requests to the 

municipal clerks to view the absentee ballot envelopes for those individuals registered in 2020 with that 

phone number to confirm they truly designated that phone number, and we are challenging the 40 who 

registered but have no date. 
 

The Wisconsin Election Committee is acting as a rogue agency, they have proved that they are unable to 

maintain and secure our very vital voter records. 
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